

Telephone (603) 673-8855 Fax (603) 673-8136

TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE SELECTBOARD

P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

Selectboard@brookline.nh.us

http://www.brookline.nh.us

Minutes Selectboard Non Public Session (2) Monday, December 22, 2014

Selectboard members Darrell Philpot, Susan Adams, John Carr and Brendan Denehy were present along with Town Administrator Tad Putney.

Ambulance Service

Lee said there was one applicant to the in-house posting for a full time paramedic. That was Janice Watt who has been a volunteer on the ambulance service for 18 years. Lee recommends that Janice be promoted from a volunteer to a full time paid paramedic. *Brendan moved, seconded by Sue to hire Janice Watt as a full time Paramedic on the Brookline Ambulance Service. Voted yes 4-0.* Janice will start work on January 5, 2015.

Darrell Philpot

John J Carr

Susan Adams

Brendan Denehy